LANSDOWNE SCHOOL 49 COMBERMERE ROAD LONDON SW9 9QD 020 7737 3713

13th October 2023

Volume 6, Issue 3



LANSDOWNE SCHOOL NEWSLETTER

This week we are featuring the Year 8 trip to London Zoo. This was an enjoyable excursion for all with students researching for their Art topic – mythical creatures. Our friends at Spiral have started working with us again. They focus on employability and work experience opportunities. This week they were talking to individuals around future plans. School Council remains a vibrant forum and we are happy to meet their requests for new goal nets for the football pen and being able to access table tennis equipment for our outside table.

Mr Juckes

Class of the Week in KS4

Congratulations!

7RM

Class of the Week in KS5

Congratulations!

12LT

Engage Programme with Spiral Skills

Spiral Skills have begun their yearly Engage Programme, this year with 10HL. Spiral Skills are a local organisation centred around the needs and values of young people currently exploring their pathways into the workplace. The Spiral Skills engagement programme is designed to help raise aspirations, build confidence, and develop essential skills for life and in the workplace. The activities and workshops are immersive and designed to have every young person excited about their future, motivated to strive for a fulfilling career, and equipped with the technical

and transferable skills to progress in their journey to employment.

These photos are from their recent individual meetings with the facilitators in order for the students to get to know them better. Later in the academic year,



these students will have the opportunity to do a structured work experience with Spiral.

Mr Flannigan



www.lansdowneschool.co.uk



Year 8 Visit London Zoo!

The students in Year 8 visited London Zoo last Friday. They visited animals from across the world including tigers, giraffes, lions and gorillas. They were even able to walk through some of the enclosures and get close to the monkeys. Next, they went to a talk on penguins and watched them being fed.

On the trip, the students used their photography skills to take pictures of the animals. Their photographs have then be used in their Art lessons. The students cut the photographs up to combine to make new mythical creatures.

Ms Line



Working Together

www.lansdowneschool.co.uk

Va Achieve